
A meeting of the City Council will be held in the Council Chamber at the
Civic Hall on Wednesday 20th July 2005 at 2.00 p.m.

Members of the Council are invited to attend and transact the following business:

1 TO confirm the minutes of the Council Meeting held on 22nd June 2005

M HAMILTON

2 TO receive any declarations of interest from Members

3 TO receive such communications as the Lord Mayor, the Leader, Members of the
Executive Board or the Chief Executive consider appropriate

4 TO receive deputations (if any) in accordance with Council Procedure Rule 10.

5 TO deal with questions in accordance with Council Procedure Rule 11

6 TO consider the report of the Director of Legal and Democratic Services on 
recommendations of the Executive Board

M HARRIS

7 TO consider the report of the Director of the Director of Legal and Democratic
Services on recommendations  of the Corporate Governance and Audit Committee

M HARRIS

8 TO receive the minutes in accordance with Council Procedure Rule 2.2(l)

M HARRIS



9 That this Council  expresses its anger  at the terrible atrocities committed in
London on the 7th of July 2005.

Our deepest condolences go to  the loved ones of those who lost their lives and
our heartfelt sympathies are with those who have suffered injuries.

Such actions have no place in our society and we strongly and unequivocally
condemn these barbaric actions which are an attempt to damage our democracy,
freedom and community relations.

The communities in Leeds, regardless of background or faith stand in solidarity
with the government and the whole nation in these tragic times and will confront
terrorism in whatever way possible .

M  IQBAL

10 This Council notes the damaging effect that passive smoking can have on people's
health and believes that Leeds City Council should be leading the way in creating a
smoke free environment in public places.

           As a major influencer in the city, the Council requests the next meeting of the
Executive Board to consider, a report proposing the  designation of  appropriate
Council buildings, including the Civic Hall as smoke free. This report should also
identify the necessary consultation and notice requirements, the extent of Council
buildings to which such designation should apply and a timetable for introducing
such designation.

P GRUEN

11 That this Council agrees that the administration’s new policy for short breaks and
holidays should be deferred until assurances have been received that full and
adequate alternatives for those older people and others who are no longer eligible
for support under the new policy are in place .

K WAKEFIELD

Chief Executive
Civic Hall
Leeds
LS1 1UR


